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It has been wonderful to have the whole school back and seeing teachers and students around 
the school and in the classrooms.  Although learning continued well under lockdown, it is very 
evident that both students and staff know that school is really the place to be!  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for supporting the education of their 
children at home.  It really has been a significant team effort all round.  
 
I hope everyone in our Springwood community enjoys a well-earned rest over the next two 
weeks.  
 
I look forward to seeing what the Summer term has in store for us. 
 
Best wishes  
Mr A Johnson 

                     

Even though it has been a short half term, it has been an absolute delight to have Year 10 back in school. 

The year group have settled back into school life in a positive manner.  This half term has seen the return 

of many practical elements of subjects for example – brick walls in Construction, delicious cheesecakes 

made in Food Technology, the use of sewing machines in Technology, one to one Music lessons, 

performances in Drama and Dance and burning lots of energy outside in PE lessons.  

When we return after Easter, we will continue our focus on careers.  During the Easter break, it would be 

beneficial if you and your child have a look at the websites listed on the following page as well as having 

another look at the Unifrog website.  

We have celebrated the end of this term by giving out 35 Easter eggs, 50 small chocolate eggs and over 

50 achievement certificates including this Half Term’s Form Superstars, pictured on the next page. 

Please may we remind you to ensure your child has full and correct school uniform.  Please check the 

website if you are unsure about any items. 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter and we will see the students on Monday 12th April when we return. 

Mr Cuss & Mrs Robinson                                                   

Year 10 Team 

Mr Cuss & Mrs Robinson 

Message from  

Mr Johnson 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          Careers Links –  

 Virtual Work Experience -  https://www.theparentsguideto.co.uk/post/virtual-work-experience 

What’s Next -  https://www.theparentsguideto.co.uk/whats-next 

Virtual Work Experience and Inspirational Work -  https://padlet.com/new_anglia_careers_hub/x14s19n317qub3wq 

 Life Skills - https://barclayslifeskills.com/young-people/ 

New Anglia Local Enterprise Partnership - https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCMQWGt6SdsGQF-

KJCq7JTwQ/videos 

I Can Be A Builder - https://cv.icanbea.org.uk/ 
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Join Springwood High School on Twitter 

Follow our school Twitter page @SHSKingsLynn for news, information and 

more!  Below are some examples of recent tweets. We regularly post on 

success stories across all year groups.  We currently have 2301 followers but 

want more!  

 

 

 

 


